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Tasmanian Principals Association
Submission regarding Child and Family Centres

The Tasmanian Principals Association regards the presence and operation of Child and Family
Centres as strongly positive.

Schools near to CFC'’s report good relationships and collaboration.
There is evidence of parents connecting positively with schools through their local CFC.

CFC Centre Managers provide important support for schools and vice versa. Centre Managers
bring with them knowledge, skills and expertise that are very valuable in community development.

The intentions of the CFC's are strongly compatible with those of schools.
Child and Family Centres are an important element in a vision of education from birth onwards.

Further consideration should be given to the number and location of Child and Family Centres.

Malcolm Elliott

President

Tasmanian Principals Association
malcolm.elliott@education.tas.qov.au
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